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02.02.24 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

Welcome to February! Next week we have a week full of important and exciting 
activities all designed around Children’s Mental Health Week. The children have 
chosen activities that they will do with their class friends which they think will make 
them smile and be good for their mental health and well-being! We really appreciate 
the extra money given to each class to help them with this from our school PTA – 
they have used some of the Christmas Fair money to give the children real choices 
 

Next week is also an opportunity to come into school and talk to staff about your 
child and their progress and hear about all the amazing things they have done so 
far this year. Please remember that class teachers make books available for you to 
look at which I am sure you will want to do – they are fantastic! We look forward 
to talking to you on either Tuesday or Thursday next week… 
 

I have recently been in touch with Mrs Fischer, Mrs Hemsworth and Miss Morrison. 
Although they are likely to be absent from school for some time yet; they are all 
recovering well and feel positive about their return to school. We still really miss 
them but we want them to be fully better before they return.  
We hope to see Mrs Bell back in school in the future; our thoughts have been with 
Sandra and all her family very much over the past few weeks. 
 
With every good wish, 
 

 
David Reddy 
(Headteacher) 
 
 

  

 
Ukulele & Guitar: 

Monday 5th 
February 
@2.30pm 
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